
Rene Riegal


From: Rene Riegal


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 6:33 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama office forecast vs Washington, DC office forecast


Ms Roberts,


Your Alabama office issued a statement saying that hurricane Dorian would not affect Alabama.


Your Washington, DC office has now issued a statement saying that hurricane Dorian would affect Alabama.


Assuming your work is science-based, why the contradiction?


I look forward to your response.


Thank you.


Sincerely,


René Riegal
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